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Press Release 

 
 

Consulate-General of Japan in Karachi launches Facebook Page 

 

 

The Consulate-General of Japan in Karachi is pleased to announce its launch of the 

Facebook Page today on March 14, 2016, on the following URL.  

 

URL:  https://www.facebook.com/JapanConsulateKarachi/ 

 

The Facebook Page will deliver updated news and activities of the Consulate-

General of Japan in Karachi. The Consulate-General of Japan in Karachi hopes it 

will be a gateway to discovering Japan. 

 

The Consulate-General of Japan in Karachi welcomes your visit to its Facebook 

Page. 

 

 

 

 

(End) 

 

 

 

For further information, please contact the Japan Information and Culture Center 

at the Consulate-General of Japan in Karachi: 35220800 (Ext. 134). Also please 

kindly visit our web-site: http://www.kr.pk.emb-japan.go.jp/ 


